
COPENHAGEN, Denmark, 1 May 2018 – Napatech A/S (“Napatech”, OSE: NAPA) today announced
that Niels Hobolt is resigning as Chief Financial Officer effective 21 May 2018 due to private reasons. Carsten 
Kaalund, currently Napatech’s controller, will enter into the position as the company’s CFO upon Hobolt’s 
departure.

“Niels has been the CFO of Napatech since 2007, and we are very greatful for his strong contributions to the 
company. Although we regret his decision, we understand that Niels will spend more time with his family, and 
wish him all the best for the future,” says Henrik Brill Jensen, CEO of Napatech.

Carsten Kaalund, previously controller in Napatech, will enter into the position as the company’s CFO. Carsten 
comes with 17 years of experience from financial controller and senior finance manager positions, of which 
several in listed companies, and has been with Napatech since June 2017. Kaalund is a Danish citizen.

“I am pleased to welcome Carsten as Napatech’s new CFO. He has extensive experience in finance, a thorough 
knowledge of our business, and I have had the pleasure of working closely with him during the past year. I am 
looking forward to introduce him to investors and analysts at the Q1 2018 presentation in May,” says Henrik Brill 
Jensen. 

For additional information, please contact:
				  
Henrik Brill Jensen, Chief Executive Officer
Phone: +45 2011 1673
E-mail: hbj@napatech.com

Niels Hobolt, Chief Financial Officer
Phone: +45 2045 5441
E-mail: nh@napatech.com

 
ABOUT NAPATECH

Napatech helps companies to reimagine their business by bringing hyperscale computing benefits to IT 
organizations of every size. We enhance open and standard virtualized servers to boost innovation and release 
valuable computing resources that improve services and increase revenue. Our Reconfigurable Computing 
PlatformTM is based on a broad set of FPGA software for leading IT compute, network and security applications 
that are supported on a wide array of FPGA hardware designs.  
 
Additional information is available at www.napatech.com  
 
This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities 
Trading Act.
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